
Kalawahine 24-Inch Water Main Project

PROJECTED TO BEGIN OCTOBER 10, 2022, TO THIRD QUARTER OF  2024

The Board of Water Supply will install approximately 4,900 linear feet of new 24-inch water main 
along the following areas:
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KALAWAHINE 180 2.0 MG RESERVOIR – PIPELINE

N

KALAWAHINE 24-INCH WATER MAIN PROJECT

•  Pensacola Street
from Kinau Street to
Nehoa Street

•  Auwaiolimu Street
from Nehoa Street to
Anianiku Street

•  Anianiku Street from
Auwaiolimu Street to
Fire Hydrant M02678

Road Work Hours:
•  8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Monday to Friday
The construction of this 
24-inch water main is a 
necessary component of 
the overall system that will 
be connected to a new 
reservoir in Makiki which 
will provide the area with 
an additional two million 
gallons of water storage. 
This will improve water 
system performance and 
reliability. It will also assist 
in meeting domestic fire 
protection needs.
If any questions or 
concerns, contact the BWS 
Communications Office at 
(808) 748-5041 or 
emailing 
contactus@hbws.org.
The BWS appreciates the 
community’s patience and 
understanding as we work 
on this important project 
which will improve water 
service reliability to 
customers in the area.
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